
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOW IS YOUR INTERNET ACCESS? 
 

New York State Department of Public Service and ECC Technologies has 
created an informative online survey to assess internet access statewide. 
Take the survey to provide your internet service experience and help tell 
us where there is greater need for internet service within Broome County 
and all of New York State. The DPS wants to hear from you! Follow the link 
below to find out more. The survey will be open until March 18th. 

www.broomebroadband.com 
 

 


